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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY
REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY
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ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Washington, July 12, 2004
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that the Permanent Mission of Uruguay to the Organization of American States would appreciate the convocation of a special meeting of the Permanent Council to receive the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Dr. Didier Opertti Badán, who would like to give a presentation on the subject “Issues of our Time and the Organization of American States” on Thursday, July 22, 2004.

This Mission remains at the disposal of the Chair regarding the details of any arrangements that may need to be made in connection with the aforementioned presentation.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador Juan Enrique Fischer

Permanent Representative
Her Excellency
Ambassador Carmen Marina Gutiérrez Salazar
Permanent Representative of Nicaragua
Chair of the Permanent Council of the
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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